
 Re: SB 287 – State Board of Elections – Municipal Elections – 
 Publication of Results on Website 

 Position: Favorable 

 I agree with Senator Gallion since the SBE has already given a 
 positive response to the bill, “Instead of requiring the SBE to 
 create an online portal for the municipalities to upload the results 
 (as stated in the current draft of the bill and in the Fiscal & Policy 
 Note), the SBE has requested that the results just be emailed 
 over to them and they will publish the results on their website 
 where they will be organized by election year and then the name 
 of the municipality. As a result, this bill will not increase general 
 fund expenditures at all.” 
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